
 

1—NPI Numbers for Licensed Professional Staff — August 

NPI Numbers for Licensed Professional 
Roster Staff  

As we move into our final phases of requiring roster staff as the rendering provider for claims 
submission, we are requesting our provider agencies to submit rosters for their licensed staff. Magellan 
must receive your completed rosters  no later than September 14, 2022. Please submit only your 
licensed professional staff using the Organizational Behavioral Health Roster Staff form to 
SJGanesan@magellanhealth.com.  

All claims submitted to Magellan for outpatient therapy and medication management with dates of 
service October 10, 2022, forward must include the rendering provider’s NPI number. Claims 
submitted without this information for date of service October 10, 2022, will be denied. 
 
Please reach out to your Network Management Specialist (NMS) with any questions or concerns. Your 
NMS is available for support.  
 
Thank you for all you do in supporting the members of CSoC.  
 
Magellan of Louisiana 
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